
 

   Both District Water Reclamation Facilities win NACWA Awards 

The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District has again been selected to receive two Peak 
Performance Awards. The Peak Performance Awards program presented by the National 
Association of Clean Water Agencies (NACWA) recognizes public wastewater treatment 
facilities for their outstanding compliance records in the 2009 calendar year. NACWA 
recognized each of SBWRD’s two facilities during NACWA’s Summer Conference, July 20-23, 
2010 in San Francisco, CA.  
 
The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District’s East Canyon Water Reclamation 
Facility and Silver Creek Water Reclamation Facility each received Peak Performance 
Platinum Awards, which honors treatment works that have achieved 100 percent 
compliance with their NPDES permit for five (5) or more consecutive years. The 
District’s East Canyon Water Reclamation Facility received a Peak Performance 
Platinum Award Six for six (6) years of consecutive 100 percent compliance and the 
Silver Creek Water Reclamation Facility received a Peak Performance Platinum Award 
Seven for seven (7) years of consecutive 100 percent compliance. 

“The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District is an outstanding example of environmental 
efforts. NACWA is honored to showcase the achievements of the SBWRD and our nation’s 
public wastewater utilities through the Peak Performance Awards Program.” Ken Kirk, NACWA’s 
Executive Director. 
 
For more information on Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District water quality efforts, 
contact Michael Luers, General Manager, or visit us at SBWRD.org. 

 


